
May 3, 2024 
 

“In my old leather breeches and my shaggy, shaggy locks, I am 
walking in the glory of the light,” said Fox 

from George Fox  in Worship in Song …  a Quaker Hymnal 
 
Dear Friends of Westtown Monthly Meeting, 
 
In our most recent letter of appeal for philanthropic support, we, the undersigned, noted that we 
would send in a timely manner additional logistical information about the annual gathering of the 
Ad Hoc Donations Committee. The purpose of that group is to make reasoned allocations of 
funds raised beyond our budgeted commitments this fiscal year. 
 
F/friends interested in joining the Ad Hoc Donations Committee should contact Elson Oshman 
Blunt at the email address below. As in past years, we anticipate meeting shortly after the June 
Meeting for Business. 
 
Additionally, for everyone: follow the link to this form to find more information on the donations 
process as well as an opportunity to suggest and provide feedback about organizations 
consistent with the Meeting’s Quaker values, interests, and history which we are called to 
support as a corporate body. Our intent is to formalize and more widely share this process that 
may have been confusing in the past. 
 
This form will remain open until the May 19th Meeting for Business. 
 
We thank you for your participation in the financial life of the Meeting! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Westtown Monthly Meeting Finance Committee 
 
    Elson Oshman Blunt elson.blunt@westtown.edu 
    Tim Cronister tcronister@latinschool.org 
    Marc Dear  marc.dear@westtown.edu 
    Josh Schmidt  joshschmidt68@gmail.com 
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